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MRS Catherine Wolkers
5 / 52 - 54 Gordon ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This morning, at the top of our road on Gordon Street, there are McDonalds cups, hamburger
boxes, chip boxes, and chips thrown all around the sidewalk. This is without a McDonalds
down the road. It is already bad with KFC litter, we do not need to add to this with another fast
food chain where teenagers can hang out and leave a mess. I have done extensive research
on the QSR Industry as part of my role in advertising, and know that fast fast food restaurants
are a popular hangout for teenagers.

McDonald’s is also incredibly bad for your health, and as a mom with a young child who
intends to send her to McKellar Girls School, I do not condone the easy access kids in the
area would have to this kind of food. We should be promoting healthy options for our children,
we work hard to afford the privilege of living on the Northern Beaches, and we do so with the
expectation that our children will grow up with access to a healthy lifestyle. Please can council
listen to the community’s concerns and put a stop to this development. It is not in anyone’s
interests except McDonalds who wants to make more money.




